
From: Sari Shifrin <sarishifrin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 3:06 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Concerns about the proposed Child Care Home on Morningside Drive 
 
 
We live on Wines Drive near the corner of Hillridge, in Ann Arbor. We did receive a 
postcard about an informational meeting last month about the proposed Child Care 
Home on Morningside Dr., but we did not attend. 
 
At the time, we thought that this was going to be a small day-care provider and so we 
considered it a nice addition to the neighborhood.   
 
Having just learned from a post on Nextdoor that the licensing request is for up to 40 
children and 10 staff, this raises significant concerns about excessive outdoor noise, 
traffic, and parking congestion in what is today a quiet residential area. I don't think that 
our neighborhood is the proper setting for such a large enterprise. We encourage the 
members of the Planning Commission to vote NO on this proposal. 
 
Thank for your consideration, 
 
Paul Shifrin 
Sari Shifrin 
1347 Wines Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
 
sarishifrin@gmail.com 
paul.shifrin@gmail.com 
 
--  
************************************* 
Sari Shifrin 
sarishifrin@gmail.com 
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